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The DMS News 
The fifth grade DMS News team is out with 
their newest episode! Get some insight into life 
at DMS through the vantage point of a student. 
It can be viewed on our website or by clicking 
here. https://www.wevideo.com/view/2594539096 
   	

	

STEM	LED	
Inventions	
Over	the	past	weeks	
our	sixth	graders	have	
been	making	
inventions	that	involve	
wiring	LED	lights	
including	circuits,	
connectors	and	
switches.	Each	student	
in	STEM	class	made	a	
thoughtful	invention.		

Our School Play is This Week! 
DMS is very excited for its student performance 
of Addams Family Jr. on March 17th and 18th at 
7PM. Tickets can be purchased through the 
PTOs Membership Toolkit or at the door. This 
will be a masked event for the audience. Sincere 
gratitude for the PTOs leadership on the play.  	

Principal’s Challenge 
Starting on March 30th your child can come 
join Mr. Regan for principal’s challenge. The 
group will meet on the black top each 
Wednesday this Spring in preparation for the 
Demarest 5K. You can sign your child up at: 
https://demarest5k.org/      	

DMS Rap 
During the book fair last 
week Mr. Regan rapped a 
version of the story “The 
Gruffalo” for the parents 
and students who were 
present. If you were not 
present you can watch it 
here: 
https://bit.ly/3q3GfdW  
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April	and	May	Events		
• April	8th:	End	of	Marking	Period	3	
• April	15th-22nd	School	Closed	
• April	26-May	3rd:	NJSLA	Testing	for	ELA	and	Math	
• May	4th-6th:	Fairview	Lake	Trip		
• May	9th-10th:	NJSLA	Science	Testing	for	Grades	5	and	8	
• May	11th:	8th	Grade	Dance	at	Montammy	Golf	Club	
• May	18th:	Spring	Concert	
• May	20th:	Field	Day	
• May	24-26th	Washington	DC	Trip		

Upcoming	Events	

DMS Book Fair 
DMS held its book fair on March 9th and 10th.  
Our students were so excited to participate! 
Parents and students also attended a “Meet the 
Principal and Teachers” on March 10th which 
included s’mores and hot chocolate. Thank you 
to the PTO for sponsoring these events!  	
	

5th and 6th 
Grade Dance 
School	staff	and	our	PTO	are	
currently	planning	a	dance	
for	students	in	grades	five	
and	six	for	April	8th.	Stay	
tuned	for	more	information.		

No Homework Night 
Demarest Public Schools will be holding a 
No Homework Night on Wednesday, March 
16th. 	

 Recapture Has Begun!  
Our eighth graders have 
begun their in-depth 
historical research on a 
famous individual of their 
choosing. Their research will 
be presented this spring.	


